
Thanks again from DARED - Monday, February 28, 2011

We’re finally wrapping up post production on DARED and it’s looking great!

Sound and color should be done in the next couple weeks and then we’ll be ready to screen it publicly. I want 
to thank all of you from Smithville again for all the hard work and generosity you put toward this project. We 
really wouldn’t have done it without you. You’re names come up constantly in our conversations and we’re all 
excited to shoot in Smithville again soon.

We’re working on putting together a first screening here in Austin in the next couple months. We’d love if you 
could come. We’ll be screening with a couple other films from Austin filmmakers. It should be a fun night all 
around (at least for film geeks) and would love to have you there!

We’ll make sure to keep you updated on the progress of the film.

Thanks again,

Danny Brough-Stevenson and the DARED crew

DARED thanks town 
as filming wraps
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